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CIP Committee Meeting
Excerpt from the April 11, 2003 Minutes

Rod Johnson submitted a handout showing the results of the bid opening for Fire
Station No. 3. Gustafson Builders was the low bidder. Shepherd explained that
an alternate was included in the bid that would give the department the ability to
stack trucks at this location. This is not critical at this point in time, however, the
cost of the alternate is only $16,000. Rod Johnson e xplained that with d esign
fees, reimbursables, permits, fees and contingency, the total project cost is
$1,045,000. The current allocation for this project is $1,000,000. Preston stated
that he feels the City should complete this project now because it will serve the
community for the next 50 years. For an additional $16,000, the alternate should
be included with this project. Motion was made by Bjerke, seconded by Elkins
and carried to recommend that the bid for Fire Station No. 3 be award to
Gustafson Builders, the low bidder, for a total contract amount of $1,050,000;
and allocate $50,000 from the CIP Contingency Fund for the project.




